dropped off the attee

memo which he proposes sending to NSA. This
is a continuation of the work that is being

done to hook up NPIC with the NSA computer.

As far as I can tell this is merely im-
plementing an already agreed-upon arrangement.
I see no difficulties with it. Suggest you
give Steve the green light to go ahead and
make the arrangement. 1 see no need for him
to continue referring these to the Front Office
as long as they don't involve expenditure of
NPIC funds or a change in the basic agreement.
Al (19 May 70)
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